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By John Underwood independent@gulfcoastnewspapers.com
SILVERHILL, Alabama --- The Little Bohemian Hall is now in place at its new home, approximately 200 feet from where it has sat for
the last 27 years at the ballpark in Silverhill.

The 90-year-old structure, which was severely damaged and moved off its foundation just over a year ago, was righted, moved and
turned from where it was facing east toward Second Street to where it is now facing north on Fourth Avenue.

Officials discovered by subdividing the park and giving Little Hall a new address, the structure could stay in the general location.
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